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The Women’s and Children’s Hospital’s Women’s and Babies Division received a Governor’s 

Multicultural Award in March to recognise the efforts of the team to support new mothers 

from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds.  

Congratulations to Susan Dyer, Bernie Cummins and Sam Lynch who received the award on 

behalf of WABS. For more go to the media release <link to: http://goo.gl/UbYqHe > 

For the winner citations go to http://goo.gl/EZNReK  
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